



26 January 2024

**Dear Students and Families** 

Thank you to students for turning up so promptly for their mock exams at 8.30am this morning. This was an impressive start.

However, please can I ask you to remind your child of the importance of following mobile phone regulations. Students **MUST** turn off their mobile phones completely - putting them on silent is not enough.

Too many phones were found vibrating or even ringing in bags whilst in exam storage at the front of the exam hall.

Yours sincerely

Helen Valentine

**Head of Sixth Form** 

Hele Frank

















